Appendix B

Mr G Measey

Highway & Parking Team Leader

Dover District Coundil

Honeywood Road 20" Feb. 2017
Whitfield

Dover

Ref. Proposed Coach/Bus Parking Dover Seafront

Dear Mr. Measey

Further to your email to Joe Starkey of Fell Reynolds dated 10% Feb. 2017 I would like to
appeal against the proposal of parking Coaches and Buses in front of The Gateway Flats.

Residents like myself pay a premium tax to enjoy the uninterrupted views of the sea and
harbour and with buses parked in Wellesley Road and Marine Parade many will be unable to
enjoy this.

Also with the noise of buses running their air-conditioning, the subsequent pollution

resulting in health issues and the safety hazards of buses disgorging their customers into the
middie of a busy road, this cannot be allowed to happen.

In addition there are no ‘Toilet’ facilities this end and again this would present a health
~hazard in the gardens and the flat's entrance halis.

This is a residential area and the Western end of the Seafront is more commercial and
therefore has a greater suitability to having the proposed coach parking.

This proposal must have been considered months ago and we find it extraordinary that only
now at such a late stage we are being informed of this with very little time to respond.

Piease would you respond to me in writing, to the following points:-

What is the problem with parking in front of the DHB offices?

Why would you not use the three car parks near the existing coach parking?
What is wrong with parking on the road outside De Bradelei Wharf?

Why not park in Camden Crescent either or both sides of the road?

Why have you not included local residents in your deliberations before now?
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1 look forward to an early reply as the time for appeal is running out, you may be prepared
to extend the consuitation period, I wait to hear.

Yours sincerely

Flat-number..........



